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District Meeting/Forum 9-1-1 Policy Statement 

The future viability of Nine-One-One is a major public safety issue for Oklahoma cities and towns.  This vital 
service is being squeezed by ever higher costs due to technological advances and stagnant or falling revenue due 
to the transition from land-line to cell phones and pre-paid wireless.  The following is the policy paper presented by 
OML staff to the special legislative task force established during the 2009 legislative session at the request of 
ACOG.

Download The Task Force OML Statement (.pdf)
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